
 

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 We will be following footprints to find something exciting! 

 We are going to be learning lots of new vocabulary about dinosaurs. 

 All about dinosaurs.  

 Reading rhyming dinosaur stories.  

 The different names of dinosaurs.  

 Discussing how dinosaurs were alive a long time ago, but are now extinct.  

 Looking at different characteristics of dinosaurs (e.g. sharp teeth, long tail).  

 Reading and making ‘teen’ numbers with numicon. 

 Adding 2 sets by choosing 2 different coloured objects and representing the 

total using a ’10 frame’. 
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Diary Dates: 

We will be having a trip to visit 

Birmingham airport and are delighted we 

get to go with our year 6 buddies!  Please 

see the attached letter. 

World Book Day is Thursday 1st March, 

the children can dress up as their 

favourite book character. 

Do you have any bird feed (it must be nut free) that 

you would like to donate? We would like to feed the 

birds next week.  

 

Notices 

We will be walking next door to the library on Tuesday 16th 

January.  RT -12:40 / RD – 1pm / RA – 1:30pm.  We will need parent 

helpers please let us know if you can help as we can only go if we 

have parent helpers.  Please see separate letter. 

Forest Rangers:  Children must have gloves, hats and spare socks 

please.  

Please remember to sign up to the emailed version of the whole 

school newsletter.  It will no longer be printed off each week.  We 

will still send the Reception newsletter via communication books 

but a copy is also always available on the new school website. 

100% attendance 

Well done to all the children who 

received their bronze star badge 

for a full attendance during the 

autumn term.  You can wear them 

on your jumpers to school but 

don’t loose them –you only get one!  

If you didn’t get one try and get 

one this term, if you did keep it 

up for a silver badge! 

Homework 

We have enjoyed the story of the 

owl babies this week, can you find 

out a fact about a bird.  It maybe 

where the bird lives, what it likes 

to eat, what it looks like.  We will 

share these at forest rangers 

next week. 


